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Happy Birthday 
Marian Bruns        Pamela Erwin 
Les Faby        Mark Goodman 
David Harris        Joe Rolfe 
Robert Stephens      Herman Winick 

Special Thanks 
Ambassadors’ Club   $1000 
Matt Courtney 
Pamela Erwin 
Herman Winick 

Presidents’ Club   $500 
Jeff Justice 
Robert Wallace 

Kindly Consider a 
Monthly Donation! 
 
 

Humanist Community Hosts Watch Party for 

78th American Humanist Conference  

This year, the AHA Conference is being streamed live 
from five different universities across the country over 
three days (June 7-9) so that, not only attendees, but 
anyone with access to the internet can watch the entire 
conference free in your own home. You can register at 
conference.americanhumanist.org up to the day of the 
event. 

At the Watch Party, unfortunately now full, we will share 
the pleasure in the talks and miss you. 
The talks present a humanist perspective on education, 
the science, criminal justice, life issues and other topics. 

The Humanist of the Year is Salman Rushdie. Other 
awards are: Lifetime Achievement Award, Isaac Asimov 
Science Award, Humanist Media Award, Humanist Arts 
Award, and LGBTQ Humanist Award. 

Mildred J. Davis (Millie) 
Mildred J. Davis (Millie) was born in Waldron 
Indiana in 1922, and died at her home in Palo 
Alto on April 28, 2019 at age 96. She married 
Richard D. Davis in 1944, and raised three 
children; Ron, Kathy, and Brian.  

She was active for many years in city and 
neighborhood affairs. She was involved with the 
Palo Alto Unitarian-Universalist Church, and 
then the Humanist Community in Silicon Valley 
for several decades.  

She lost her beloved husband, Richard, in 1999. 
After that she continued living in her home with 
her two sons, Ron and Brian. She will be greatly 
missed for her caring, kind, and generous 
nature, and for her positive outlook on life. 
 

 



 

 

 


